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Stockholm, February 14th 2014, 

 

A+ Science is proud to announce that Eva Stenqvist and Liselotte Persson have joined the company 
in order to further strengthen the company’s operational services within Pharmacovigilance and 
City Site, the company’s Site Management Organization (SMO). 

Eva Stenqvist joins the company as Safety Officer. Eva is a pharmacist with many years of experience 
within pharmacovigilance and regulatory affairs. She has worked at several pharmaceutical 
companies on Nordic basis. She has also worked as EU QPPV at a generic pharmaceutical company. 
She has been involved in pharmacolvigilance inspections under the new legislation. Eva will 
strengthen the company’s pharmacovigilance department and work in-house with customers, i.e. 
small and medium size companies. 

“I am happy to join A+ Science since it is a company expanding its already well-established 
pharmacovigilance services. I am looking forward to work customer focused and support our 
customers in order to achieve excellence within their pharmacovigilance activities”, says Eva 
Stenqvist. 

Liselotte Persson joins the company as Study Coordinator and Research Nurse at A+ Science City Site, 
the company’s Site Management Organization (SMO). Liselotte has extensive experience within the 
field of cardiology. She has worked as Study Coordinator in several studies.  During the period of 
2005-2013, she was a member of the Heart Transplantation Team in Lund. Liselotte’s contribution as 
experienced Research Nurse will be very valuable at City Site, especially during her daily contact with 
the patients. 

“I started working at A+ Science in January after moving to Stockholm with my family. I had heard 
many good things about the company and was recommended to apply for the position of Research 
Nurse, I absolutely do not regret the decision I took. I am now looking forward to work with the team 
and learn more about the company and the clinical trials we are involved with, it is very challenging” 
says Liselotte Persson. 

 
 


